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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD 2022 - 125

To . Public Schools District Supervisor
All School Heads
All School Nutrition Coordinators

Subject: Orientation on the Management of Acute Malnutrition (Severe & Moderate)

Date : November 22, 2022

1. Attached is the letter from the Local Government Unit of Carmen inviting all School Nutrition
Coordinators in 21 Elementary Schools of Carmen District for an Orientation on the Management of
Acute Malnutrition (Severe and Moderate) on November 23, 2022 at 3:30 in the afternoon at Divine
Mercy Islet, Municipal Hall Compound, Carmen, Davao del Norte.

2. Everyone is requested to take all the precautionary measures and to strictly follow all health and safety
protocols against COVID-19.

3. In the provision of developmental opportunities for personnel in the Division, the Equal Opportunities
Principle (EOP) shall be employed at all times where all individuals in the Division are fully recognized
regardless of gender, religion, ethnicity and political affiliation.

4.  Wide and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is advised.

ALLAN G. FARNAZO
Director IV
And concurrent Officer In-Charge
Officer of the Schools Division Superintendent

For the Schools Division Superintendent

REBECCA C. SAGOT, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division erintendent

ROSALINDA N. DIONIO

BGOBMecicN] ML Administrative Officer V

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188
Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte
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RITION SEGTION

November 9, 2022

MR. NOLI D. FELIPE
DepEd District Supervisor
Carmen Distnct

Dear Sir;
Greetings!

The Local Government Unit of Carmen would like to strengthen our partnership in the
management and effective implementation of Nutrition Program both in school and
community. Thus, we are inviting all the School Nutrition Coordinators in 21 Elementary
Schools of Carmen District for an Orientation on the Management of Acute Malinutrition
(Severe and moderate) on November 23, 2022 @ 1:00 o'clock in the afternoon at Divine
Mercy Islet, Municipal Hall Compound, Carmen, Davao del Norte.

Thank you very much for your usual support.

LEQNIDAS R. BAHAGUE
Municipal Mayor




